
Application Instructions and Information for the  
Genuardi Family Foundation Scholarship  

(In Honor of the Genuardi Brothers) 
 

 
• On February 11, 2022, there will be an 3:30 PM introductory presentation hosted by Joe 

Bivona, Executive Director of the Academy of Food Marketing, and Janelle Fritz, Operations 

Analyst, via Zoom. (Attendance is encouraged, but not mandatory.) 

 

• On/after February 11, 2021, eligible students may access scholarship materials online at 

https://www.sju.edu/haub-school-business/afm/scholarships 

 

• The application form is a Word file, which will be submitted by email. Save the application 

file to a location you can easily find again later on your computer, by selecting “Save As” 

from the File menu; rename the file to include your name (e.g., 2022GFFApp-AnneSmith). 

You can save your work and come back to finish the file later. 

 

• On or before Monday, March 14, 2022, submit completed application, including the 

required essay response, via email to Janelle Fritz at jfritz@sju.edu. All successful 

application submissions will be confirmed by email. If you do not receive a confirmation 

email within a few days, please call the Academy at 610-660-1603. The deadline for 

submission is firm; late submissions will not be accepted. 

 

• Representatives from Saint Joseph’s University’s Academy of Food Marketing will review all 

applications. 

 

• Finalists will be requested to attend a personal interview via Zoom, the week of March 21, 

2022 with the Academy’s Scholarship Committee. 

 

• On or before March 25, 2022, all applicants will be notified of their status, including the 

three students selected as Genuardi Family Foundation Scholarship Recipients. 

 

• The recipients and their parents will be invited to either a reception at a local restaurant or a 

Zoom celebration. Members of the Genuardi Family Foundation, Saint Joseph’s University 

officials, and past scholarship recipients will come together to honor the recipients. 

 

• On or before May 15, 2022, the scholarship funds will be disbursed to Saint Joseph’s 

University on behalf of the scholarship recipients for the upcoming 2022-23 academic year. 
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